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DMV to Issue New Taxi Plates 
 

The New York State Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) has begun 
notifying medallion taxicab owners that all future taxi plates will be in a new 
format, as shown below.  
 
The DMV is changing the plate configuration to a “YC” series plate for 
medallion taxis and an “SV” series plate for stand-by vehicles.   
 
Medallion owners will continue using their current plates.  New plates issued to 
the owner in the future will be in the new format. 
 
New medallion taxi plate: 

 
 
New stand-by vehicle plate: 
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